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May 7, 2014

RE: SH 71 Toll Lanes Project
Issuance of Final Request for Proposals Addendum No. 3

To All Shortlisted Proposers:

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) is pleased to provide Addendum No. 3 to
the Final Request for Proposals (RFP) for the SH 71 Toll Lanes Project to shortlisted
Proposers.

The RFP documents include those listed below and are posted on the RFP website:
Technical Provisions (TP)

1. Attachment 11-3 tothe TP

Attachment 11-3 of the TP has been revised from the Final RFP Addendum No. 2 dated April
29, 2014.

TxDOT looks forward to working closely with the shortlisted Proposers as we collectively
move forward to the next phase of the SH 71 Toll Lanes Project procurement.

Sincerely,

Director, Procurement and Implementation Coordination Section, Strategic Projects Division
Texas Department of Transportation
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